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Hello,	Powell!	
	
My	name	is	Amanda	Golden	and	I	am	extremely	excited	to	serve	as	
Powell’s	E2018	TRUST	Scholar.	I	was	born	and	raised	a	few	miles	away	in	
Cody	and	have	many	fond	memories	of	visiting	my	father	at	work	in	
Powell	and	getting	lunch	with	him.	I	have	recently	earned	my	Bachelor	of	
Science	in	Psychology	with	minors	in	Biochemistry,	Humanities	in	
Medicine,	and	Child,	Youth,	and	Family	Studies	from	the	University	of	
Nebraska-Lincoln.	While	I	have	loved	living	in	Nebraska	and	cheering	on	
the	Cornhuskers,	I	am	thrilled	to	be	returning	home	to	begin	my	medical	
training.		
	
I	love	to	travel	and	have	been	extremely	fortunate	to	have	numerous	
opportunities	to	see	the	world.	I	spent	a	summer	studying	abroad	in	
Dublin,	Ireland.	I	also	participated	in	two	MEDLIFE	medical	mission	trips,	
one	to	Cusco,	Peru	and	one	to	Riobamba,	Ecuador.	This	summer	I	will	be	
traveling	to	Livingstone,	Zambia	for	a	few	weeks	for	volunteer	work.	
While	in	undergrad,	I	was	also	extremely	involved	on	campus.	I	was	the	
president	of	MEDLIFE,	a	member	of	the	Gamma	Phi	Beta	sorority,	the	
Dancer	Relations	Director	for	Dance	Marathon,	and	a	senior	counselor	
for	the	Nebraska	Human	Resource	Institute,	among	many	other	
involvements.	I	also	had	the	chance	to	work	for	the	University	Health	
Center’s	Health	Promotion	and	Outreach	Office	as	well	as	cuddle	babies	
as	a	student	teacher	at	the	UNL	Children’s	Center.	In	my	limited	free	
time,	I	enjoy	watching	Netflix,	reading,	and	spending	time	with	my	family	
and	two	dogs.	
	
I	am	so	excited	to	meet	you	all	this	summer!	
	
																										Amanda	Golden	

 

AMANDA GOLDEN 
Targeted	Rural	Underserved	Track	

  

TRUST seeks to provide a continuous connection between rural, small city underserved communities, medical education, 
and health professionals in our region. Our goal is to create a full-circle pipeline by guiding qualified students through a 
special curriculum that connects continuity communities in WWAMI to the University of Washington School of Medicine and 
its network of affiliated residency programs in an effort to help meet the workforce needs of the region.  

 
http://depts.washington.edu/fammed/education/programs/trust  


